
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

On Monday, October 5, 2020 the Housing Authority of Baltimore City(“HABC”) began accepting 

online preliminary applications from persons who are interested in leasing one-bedroom units in 

properties that are subsidized with project-based vouchers and that house only seniors (62 and 

older). HABC has extended the deadline to apply for these vouchers through December 31, 

2022. 

 

Applicants must be SIXTY-TWO (62) years of age or older and qualify for a one-bedroom unit. 

 

HABC will be accepting online preliminary applications for these units only until DECEMBER 

31, 2022.  If you are interested you must complete a preliminary application ONLINE ONLY no later 

than 11:59 p.m. on Saturday, December 31, 2022. 

 

Please visit https://www.habc.org/habc-information/seniorlist to complete and SUBMIT a 

preliminary application for the Housing Choice Voucher Program Senior Project-Based Waiting List. 

 

For Questions or Assistance please contact: 

Housing Authority of Baltimore City 

Housing Choice Voucher Program 

Site-Based/Project-Based Unit 

Customer Relations - (443) 984-2222 

 

If you are unable to complete the preliminary application online because you have a disability, 

please request a reasonable accommodation, which may include assistance with completing the 

application on-line or submitting the application in another format.   

 

To request a reasonable accommodation, you may write to:  

Housing Choice Voucher Program 

1225 W. Pratt Street, Baltimore, MD  21223 

send an email to HCVP.info@habc.org   

or call (443) 984-2222 
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